
Update on Tuesday, 8 December  

 
Rev. Dr. Kenneth Weare <kweare@strita.edu> Tue, Dec 8, 2020 at 10:04 AM 

To: All Parishioners  

Dear Parishioners and Friends: 
 

As you probably know, the new California lockdown measures go into effect at 
12 noon today.  
 

Therefore, our weekly schedule of in-person indoor Masses (Sat. 5pm; Sun. 9 & 

11 AM) are hereby suspended. 
 

However, we are currently attempting to create a plan for outdoor Masses on 

Christmas Day.  We will keep you advised.   
 

The regular Friday email (with my homily) will continue each week. 
 

Vitamins for Guatemala 
 

The parishioners of St. Joseph's Church in Mariposa have donated the following 

amount of vitamins for the children of our St. Ria Guatemala Mission project: 60 
large bottles which will provide a total of 19,230 individual daily doses, enough 

for 54 children for one full year. 
 

"The parishioners in Mariposa consider it a blessing to join in your extraordinary 

mission efforts for 2020 and beyond", says retired pastor, Fr. Steve Bulfer.  
 

May you all remain in good health. 
 

Peace, 
 

Fr. Ken 
 
 

The pandemic has taught us how to pray. Closing churches forced us to find God in 
places that are more difficult and complicated than the quiet of a church: to discover 
God in the loneliness of the poor, the desperation of the homeless, the fears of the 
vulnerable and the hungry. 
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